
Sweetwater High School to Host the First Annual  

 
“Meet the Bulldogs” 

 
With the end of summer comes a new school year, and 
with a new school, comes fall sports, Sweetwater High 
School started off the fall semester with a Fall Sports 
Kickoff that aimed to become an annual event. The 
Kickoff was hosted by the Sweetwater High School 
Athletic Booster Club on Saturday, August 5 at 6:00 p.m. 
at the Nolan Atkins Stadium. 
 
     The event featured food, inflatables, performances 
from the cheerleaders, band members and an 
introduction to the SWHS fall sports athletes. Admission 
for the current Booster Club Members, varsity athletes, 



band members, and coaches was free, though wristbands 
were required at $5.00 each. 
 
The Booster Club is encouraging Bulldogs fans to invite 
community members to join them with continued 
support for the Sweetwater Bulldog family for the 2023-
24 school year. For more information on how to become 
a Booster Club member, contact the Booster Club 
through Facebook or call SWHS at 1 (334) 994-4263. 
 


